
Current 8th Grade Students Visit Big Picture 
Over 35 KE and KW students attended a Shadow Day  

The school counselors at Kenmore East and Kenmore West invited current 8th 

grade students to a Shadow Day to learn more about the Big Picture Program.  
More than 35 students attended a Shadow Day on either March 7th or March 9th.  

The visit included participating in a Pick Me Up Activity, meet with the Principal 
and Program Coordinator, tour the school and meet some current Big Picture 

students from each Advisory.   

The students from KE and KW took this opportunity to talk and ask questions 

about the program so they can make a more informed decision about applying 
for Big Picture.  Many students took an application with them at the conclusion of 

the Shadow Day and some even asked for an application for a friend they thought 
might be interested in Big Picture. 

The next step in the process is a Parent Information Night on Monday March 12th 
at 6:30 PM in Room 329 at Kenmore Middle located at 155 Delaware Road in 

Kenmore.  Parent involvement is essential for student success at any school and 
Big Picture is no exception.  We meet with parents to help them support their 

child should they apply and be accepted at Big Picture.
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The annual Big 
Picture Exhibition 
Fair will be on 
Wednesday March 
21st at 6:30 PM.  
Join us in the 
Kenmore Middle 
Second Floor Library 
to see all of the great 
research our students 
completed on the 
Independent Projects 
this year.   

You will see projects 
ranging from small 
engines to art to 
military branches and 
more!  The students 
will be present to 
discuss the research 
they are presenting 
as well as provide 
some artifacts about 
their topic. 

This event is open to 
the public!  Please 
feel free to share this 
invitation with family, 
friends and 
colleagues. 
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


